GUARLFORD PARISH COUNCIL

Dear Guarlford Resident

Superfast Broadband is coming to Guarlford.

Airband  Community Internet will be able to provide a Fibre to Premises connection from June this year. 
For any resident who would like to take up their offer, installation and a new router will be free with monthly packages starting from £24.99 a month.  This will provide 500 Gb with a download speed of 100 Mbps and an upload speed of 10Mbps.   

This is being funded by the government voucher scheme which allows £500 to each residential property and £2,500 for every premises registered as a business, where internet speeds and connections are poor as in Guarlford.  

 If you would like more information please do not hesitate to get back to me, alternatively you can contact Philippa Blackburn, Commercial Development  Manager at Airband on 07903 190762 or philippa.blackburn@airband.co.uk
If you would like to take up this offer I have a supply of forms to register your interest which need to be received by Airband by Wednesday 1st May.  Completing this form does not commit you to anything at this stage but will give you the opportunity to take advantage of the free installation and reduced monthly payments if you wish to proceed with your application.  

Best wishes, 
Gill
Gill Hollick             
                                  Contact:  e-mail:     parishclerkguarlford@gmail.com

Parish Clerk                       
 
tel:           01684  439049    Mobile:   07816 533251


